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obscurity he may have labored under throughi the careless report in Lit.
Amn. ivili, I hope, be hereby dissip ated.

Proof of the carnivorous habit is what 1 was aiming at, and it is one
thiiig to presume a probable fact; it is another thing to, establish it. The
presumptive fact hiad been recorded here for four years, but the positive
fact ivas only obtained by iMr. Pergande at the time stated by me.

Again, in another p lace (10C. Cit. P. 152, paragraph 4) Mr. Edwards's
language would indicate, to one flot familiar with rny article, that 1 had
said something to the effect that no other butterfly had, or could have, a
carnivorous larva. Hie makes me say in fact that Ilthis is the only but-
terfly known whose larva is carnivorous "; whereas my language wvas, "lso,
far as 1 can find, there is îîot another recorded carnivorous butterfly
larva." No one could justly use his language who wvas flot familiar with
the larva of every butterfly known ; whereas my remark simply emphasizes
mine as the first record of such a carinivorous butterfly larva and leaves
the implication that others may be found.

1 was much interested in the experience of Mr. Edwards and Miss
Morton, flot only because it confirms the carnivorous habit of the species
announced in iny paper, but because it adds so niany interesting obser-
vations whichi tend to, prove the carnivorous habit normal and flot'excep-
tional.

31n Edwards lias asked mie to publish the facts we have recorded here
lu the C. E.

Mr. Pcrganide's niotes were meyely chronological and colorational, con-
nected with the preserved egg-shells and about -o ]arvoe of ail sizes. 1
did iiot use theni hast spring because 1 liad not time to go over the
material and draw up full descriptions that should combine structure as
well as coloration. 111 lealth lias silice prevented, and with Mr. Edwardss
very full descriptions there is no longer the necessity. In brief I Mnay
state, however, that Mr. Pergande's notes show that:

July 3, i 88o, the larvS ivere found ini the leaf curîs of Pempizigus
(fraxiii(/oii) on A.sh, and that- the larvwe died without feeding on the
leaves thiat wvere placed with theni.

In iSSî search was again miade for the larvoe on the sarne tree without
finding any.

Au-, 2-rd, 1882, three larvSu wvere found on a tîvig of WVitch Hazel;

192


